

2024 Scholarship Application Instructions

Effective July 2021, the Michigan Nursing Professional Development organization (MNPD) is offering a limited number of scholarships to MNPD members for professional development activities related to the practice of Nursing Professional Development. The number of scholarships and amount awarded may vary from year to year and are contingent upon available funds.

For 2024: MNPD will offer scholarships to the 2024 ANPD Aspire Convention, April 9-12, 2024. The total amount awarded will not exceed \$2000, and the maximum amount awarded to an individual will vary depending on the number of applicants (\$500 minimum). Completed applications are due February 16, 2024.

The application will be posted on the MNPD website, and an announcement will be made via email to MNPD members.

Applicants must be active MNPD members and demonstrate professional development engagement activities. For example:

- MNPD meeting attendance
- MNPD board member
- MNPD subgroup member
- MNPD CE presenter within the last two (2) calendar years
- MNPD 2022 or 2023 conference planning committee member

A committee of MNPD members will review the applications and notify scholarship awardees by email no later than February 29, 2024.

Awarded scholarships may be used for conference registration or travel expenses. Award will be paid as a reimbursement of the approved amount upon receipt of proof of payment.